Kia Ora e te Whanau

Out of zone enrolment for term 3 2023 opens today: Tuesday 2 May and closes on Tuesday 30
May 2023, with a ballot if required on Wednesday 31 May 2023.

The Board of Trustees has the following places available at BMPS for out-of-zone enrolments for
term 3, 2023:

30 places

Please note, this is for tamariki who would like to attend BMPS and who live outside of our
school zone. Children who live in our school zone do not need to apply. Please see the attached
document for more information.

If you have any queries please ring the office.
Kind Regards.
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